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GROSSE ISLE REC CLUB FALL SUPPER
Sunday, October 6, 2019     3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Adults - $15.00     Children 6 to 12 - $7.00     Preschoolers Free
No reservations. This is the Grosse Isle Recreation Clubs major fundraiser. Whether you 

participate by helping out or just come to enjoy the food, either one is appreciated. 
If you are new in town and want to help out at the fall supper please contact Sandy Lefley 

(204-886-8785) to be added to our email list (or for any other questions).

GROSSE ISLE REC CENTRE MEETING
The Grosse Isle Recreation Club meets on the second Monday of each month at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Grosse Isle Hall. Everyone welcome.

WORK GROUPS
Sat., Sept. 7 PDC Dinner - Group 3 Nicole Galbraith and Group 4 Norma Ridgeway
Sat., Sept. 21 PDC Dinner - Group 5 Susan Lindsay and Group 1 Donna Ridgeway

FITNESS CLASSES AT GROSSE ISLE
BARRE - 10 Wednesdays starting Sept. 25 to Nov. 27 at 7:00 p.m.

TABATA - 10 Sundays starting Sept. 29 to Dec. 1 at 9:00 a.m.
$60 per session or if registering for both $100. For info call 204-886-8785.

 PIANO AND VOICE LESSONS
Piano and voice lessons will commence mid September on Thursdays and run for 
10 weeks. A second session will take place starting in February. There are currently 

five, half hour time slots available starting at 4:15 pm. Please contact Deanna 
Johnson (204-461-1926) or Fallon Campbell (204-461-1626) if you would like to 
register. Registration will take place on a first come first serve basis. **Note: There is potential 

for lessons for guitar and other instruments. Please inquire if this interests you.

 IN SEARCH OF!!!!
Grosse Isle Hall is in search of electric pianos/keyboards (with weighted 
keys). If you have one that you would be willing to donate, or lend to 
the hall, or if you are a business owner, or know of anyone that would 
be interested in donating funds to purchase a keyboard, please contact 

Fallon Campbell (204-461-1626).  Thank you for your help!

 FALL SUPPER MEETING
There will be a meeting on Monday, August 26th at 7:00 p.m. for all those interested in 

helping organize the Grosse Isle Hall Fall Supper.

SOCCER PROGRAM
 A soccer program will take place this fall in Grosse Isle. Please forward questions to 

Brooke Darragh (204-461-2675) or Deanna Johnson (204-461-1926) and 
stay tuned for more information!

Contact Sandy Lefley at 886-8785 or email: slefley@highspeedcrow.ca for submissions.
To book the hall, please contact Brooke Darragh at 467-2173.


